\,: - ndy Strangeway

From: michael shardlow <
Sent: 23 May 2013 18:21
To: Planning

Subject: NYM/2013/0225/FL

FAO Mrs J Clarke e

NYM/2013/0225/FL

Mortar Pit Farm

o8
Dear Mrs Clarke
The Parish Council has no objection and fully support the above planning application.

We feel that it will enhance the property, putting it back to its original state as the building was removed
in 1980 and the stone was used to build Morstone Bungalow. Access was also needed to that area for
modern farm machinery, It will put the shelter area back in front of the house as the traditional farmyard
used to be, as the ariel pictures show in 1957 as shown in the plans. '

Regards

Sarah Jones

{Clerk)
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